
From: deidre sylvester jewell < >  
Sent: Monday, July 8, 2024 4:35 PM 
To: Lisa Gauvreau <lgauvreau@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Timothy Peterson <tpeterson@islandstrust.bc.ca>; 
bmayberley@islandstrust.bc.ca 
Cc: scermac@islandstrust.bc.ca; Robert Kojima <rkojima@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Kim Stockdill 
<kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Regarding lot A, plan 22128, galiano way rezoning application 

 

Dear Galiano LTC, 

 

Thanks for your kind attention to my concerns regarding this rezoning request. 

 

I wanted to let you know that I and many of my neighbours would be impacted by the rezoning 

of this residential lot to an industrial site. 

I am close enough to this property that the noise impact would affect me on my property, as well 

as my neighbours. 

The logging of the site continued for over a year, and was continously audible to me on my 

property, and if it becomes a mill site and wood processing site, this sound disturbance could 

potentially be continuous. 

 

I also have concerns about how continued site clearing , the water usage for watering and 

processing would impact my neighbourhood well which services 39 households. 

 

This lot is in a water recharge area which needs to be carefully managed and protected for the 

wellbeing of the entire community. 

 

Please consider  these impacts on the neighbourhood, and the water recharge area  before 

approving this application. 

 

Best wishes to all, 

 

Deidre Jewell,  

 

 

 

mailto:lgauvreau@islandstrust.bc.ca
mailto:tpeterson@islandstrust.bc.ca
mailto:bmayberley@islandstrust.bc.ca
mailto:scermac@islandstrust.bc.ca
mailto:rkojima@islandstrust.bc.ca
mailto:kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca

